






   ANC 6D 
     Near Southeast/Southwest 

        Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6D 
 
 

 
March 30, 2017 

 
Keona Pearson, Arts Program Coordinator 
DC Commission on the Arts and Humanities 
200 I (Eye) Street, SE, suite 1400 
Washington, DC 20003 
 
Dear Ms. Pearson: 
 
CulturalDC’s proposed public art project to be exhibited by CulturalDC at 700 
Delaware Ave, SW at BlindWhino has been discussed at a duly announced 
business meeting of Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6D which encompasses 
Southwest and Near Southeast neighborhoods.  The idea of a shipping container 
gallery which will, during the time of their relocation, move from Ward to Ward 
to bring an array of art to the District is an intriguing and engaging one. ANC6D 
is pleased that Ward 6 and our neighborhood in particular has been selected as 
the first site for this project. 
 
ANC 6D voted to give support to their application for the DC Commission on the 
Arts and Humanities’ Public Art Building Communities grant, which we 
understand is a key piece in financing and delivering the project to our 
community, by a vote of 7 in favor, 0 against, and 0 abstaining at the March 13, 
2017 meeting.   
 
To this end, we are writing in support of their project and expect that you will 
give the great weight accorded to ANC decisions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Andy Litsky 
Chairman, ANC 6D 
Southwest, Navy Yard & Buzzard Point 

  1101 Fourth Street, SW 
  Suite W 130 

Washington, DC 20024 
202.554.1795 
Email: office@anc6d.org 
Website: www.anc6d.org 
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 ANC 6D 
     Near Southeast/Southwest 

        Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6D 
 
 

 
March 20, 2017 

 
District Department of Transportation 
Public Space Permit Office 
Attn: Public Space Committee Coordinator 
1100 4th St. SW, 3rd Floor 
Washington, DC 20024 
 
RE:  Public Space Permit Application by Slipstream for a Planter at 82 I St. SE 
 
Dear Public Space Committee: 
 
At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed public meeting on March 13, 2017 
with a quorum being present, a quorum being 4 Commissioners, Advisory 
Neighborhood Commission (ANC) 6D voted 7-0-0 for the motion to support the 
public space application by Slipstream (“Applicant”) for the installation of a 
planter at the northwest corner of New Jersey Ave. SE and I St. SE. 
 
ANC 6D understands that in order for the Applicant to have double storefront 
doors that open outward into the sidewalk in the public space on I St. SE, the 
Applicant is required to provide protection on the adjacent sides of the doors, 
e.g. planters, so that the doors cannot swing into the path of travel for 
pedestrians. The ANC also understands that reconfiguring the doors so that they 
recess into the Applicant’s space would be quite costly – both in terms of 
construction costs and decreased revenue from lost retail space. Accordingly, 
the Applicant is proposing the installation of a small planter at the northwest 
corner of I St. SE and New Jersey Ave. SE to provide protection for pedestrians as 
they approach Slipsteam’s eastern storefront door.  
 
The ANC supports the public space application by Slipstream for a small 
planter adjacent to its eastern storefront door as delineated in Figure 1. The 
ANC also appreciates the Applicant willingness to modify the planter design in 
response to the ANC’s concerns that the planter could become a tripping hazard 
for pedestrians. Figure 2 shows a before and after of the planter design.  
 
Separately, the ANC appreciates the efforts by the Applicant to develop its 
planter design so that it meets the requirements of the District Department of 
Consumer and Regulatory Affairs and the District Office of Planning. The ANC 
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would like to note that if DCRA were to revise its guidance and allow the Applicant to remove the eastern 
of the two storefront doors and have just a single, outward opening door that is protected by the existing 
planter to the west of the western door, the ANC would prefer not to have the new planter at the corner 
of New Jersey Ave. SE and I St. SE. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter. Should you have any questions, please let me know. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Andy Litsky 
Chairman, ANC 6D 
Southwest, Navy Yard & Buzzard Point 
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March 13, 2017 
 
DDOT 
Public Space Permit Office 
Attn: Public Space Committee Coordinator 
1100 4th Street SW, 3rd floor 
Washington, DC 20024 
 
RE:  Support for the Application to Occupy Public Space at the premises at 450 6th Street SW, 
Washington, DC 20024 
DDOT Tracking Number 188040 
 
Dear Committee Coordinator, 
 
At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed public meeting on March 13, 2017 with a quorum 
being present, a quorum being 4 Commissioners, Advisory Neighborhood Commission (ANC) 6D 
voted 6-0-0 to support the plan of Paving: ADA Curb Ramp, Paving: Curb & Gutter(s), Paving: 
Driveway(s) Close Exiting, Paving: Driveway(s) New-Commercial, Paving: Mill and Overlay, 
Paving: Sidewalk(s), Fixture: Bike Rack(s), Fixture: Trash Receptacle(s) (Exception), Landscaping: 
New Tree Space(s), Landscaping: Tree Fence(s), Landscaping: Tree Planting, Landscaping: Tree 
Removal, Projections: Awning(s), Paving: Sidewalk (porous/pervious) at the premises 450 6th 
Street SW, Washington, DC 20024. 
 
We support the plan put forth by the Developer to maximize pedestrian and vehicular safety 
and create an efficient and street-level animation/visibility as well as the consolidation of the 
parking/loading functions and associated curb cut on E Street SW.  We also think that the 
Developers’ designed proposed curb cut in setback format along School Street creates an 
unfettered pedestrian sidewalk which is the best possible solution to create a walkable 
community.  
 
Please feel free to contact me or Shaun Carter, Administrative Assistant, for ANC 6D if you have 
any questions or require additional information. 
 
Regards, 
     

 
Gail Fast        
Commissioner, ANC-6D01 
Southwest Waterfront 
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March 14, 2017 
 
 
  
Historic Preservation Review Board 
C/o Tim Dennee, Landmarks Coordinator 
1100 4th Street, SW, Ste. E650 
Washington, DC 20024 
 
RE: Historic Landmark Application # 17-06 – Federal Office Building No. 6 
 
Dear Board Members, 
 
At its regularly scheduled public meeting on March 13, 2017, with a quorum being 
present (a quorum being four Commissioners), ANC 6D voted 5 to 0 to 1 to support 
the application by the U.S. General Services Administration for historic landmark of 
Federal Office Building No. 6, 400 Maryland Ave, SW, Square 492, Lot 116. 
 
ANC 6D also supports the nomination of the property to the National Register of 
Historic Places.  
 
Please feel free to contact me or Shaun Carter, Administrative Assistant, for ANC 
6D if you have any questions or require additional information. 
 
 
Regards, 

     
Andy Litsky        
Chair, ANC-6D 
Southwest Waterfront, Navy Yard and Buzzard Point 
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March 13, 2017 
 
 

Deana Martin 

Deana.martin@abc2.org 

RE:  2017 Race For Hope 

 
Dear Ms. Martin, 
 
At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed public meeting on March 13, 2017, 
with a quorum present, a quorum being four Commissioners, Advisory 
Neighborhood Commission (ANC) 6D voted 6-0-0 in support of your above-
referenced event.   
 

ANC 6D Commissioners thank you for your continuing efforts to inform our 
constituents of your upcoming event and working to minimize potential disruption 
of vehicle and pedestrian traffic within our neighborhoods.  The Commission wishes 
you much success with the event. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
  

          
  

Andy Litsky                
Chairman, ANC 6D  
Southwest, Navy Yard & Buzzard Point  
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March 14, 2017 
 
Diane Romo Thomas 
2413 17th Street NE 
Washington, DC 20018 
 
Dianeromo-thomas@hotmail.com 
 
RE: BIKEDC 2017 
 
Dear Ms. Thomas, 
 
At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed public meeting on March 13, 2017, 
with a quorum present, a quorum being four Commissioners, Advisory 
Neighborhood Commission (ANC) 6D voted 6-0-0 in support of your above-
referenced event. 
 
ANC 6D Commissioners thank you for your continuing efforts to inform 
constituents of your upcoming event and working to minimize potential disruption 
of vehicle and pedestrian traffic within our neighborhoods. The Commission wishes 
you much success with the bike ride. 
 
Regards, 

     
 
Andy Litsky        
Chair, ANC-6D 
Southwest, Navy Yard and Buzzard Point 
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March 13, 2017 
 
 

Glory Carr 

gcarr@arthritis.org 

RE:  Walk to Cure Arthritis 2017 

 
Dear Ms. Carr, 
 
At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed public meeting on March 13, 2017, 
with a quorum present, a quorum being four Commissioners, Advisory 
Neighborhood Commission (ANC) 6D voted 5-0-1 in support of your above-
referenced event.   
 

ANC 6D Commissioners thank you for your continuing efforts to inform our 
constituents of your upcoming event and working to minimize potential disruption 
of vehicle and pedestrian traffic within our neighborhoods.  The Commission wishes 
you much success with the event. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
  

          
  

Andy Litsky                
Chairman, ANC 6D  
Southwest, Navy Yard & Buzzard Point  
   


